Chute Road South Home Owners Association 9 Susan's Way Windham, Maine 04062 Email stan@activitymainc.com, ernestakennedy@gmail.com

November 1st, 2016

Dear Windham Town Council,

On behalf of the Chute Road South Homeowners Association and the project's developer Diversified Properties, Inc., we formally request the town of Windham to accept the streets and ways shown on the Chute Road South Subdivision plan. All work has been reviewed and approved by the Towns consulting engineer, Gorrill Palmer. All required plans and Homeowners Association documents have been filed in the Cumberland County Registry of Deeds with copies of each being given to the Town of Windham. Arrangements have been made for a letter or credit as required by the ordinance and will be provided upon acceptance.

Thank you for considering our request.

Very Truly Yours,

Stanley J. Rintz

cc. Chute Road South Homeowners Association